September 10, 2012

TO:

WUTC

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-72:0

This letter is in respons¢ to Memorandum dated 8/28/2012 and received
8/30/2012. DOCKET TV-120947

Per WAC 480-07-904(3) we would seek Commission review of this decision
as pointed out in the “Notice to Parties”

Sincerely, S

Ray Tanner

T & S Transportation ar:1 Installation Inc.
425-349-3922

ray(@tnstrans.net



